
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It’s been another busy week with some lovely opportunities to join with other schools. On Monday, our Year 6 children 

joined with Year 6 children from other Church Schools at the Cathedral for the Diocesan Leavers’ Service. On Wednesday, 

The Goodwood Area Schools (GAS) joined forces for an amazing and uplifting concert with joint and individual choir perfor-

mances. Our children sang brilliantly accompanied by Mrs Martin on piano and Mr Rogers on guitar. Finally, we hosted the 

GAS sports event here yesterday afternoon. The children not only competed well in their events but were so supportive of 

each other, no matter where in a race they finished. Thank you to Mr Rogers for organising the event and to the bronze 

ambassadors, governors and other staff who supported the event.  

We are looking forward to hosting our own sports afternoon on 12th July,  which all of our children take part in their house 

teams.  

 

School Discos -Our end of year discos take place on Friday 7th July, again at the St Blaise Centre. Your child should have 

brought home a letter with details of how to get a ticket. This should be a lovely way to end the year and raise some funds 

for school.  

 

Outdoor Learning - The remaining dates for Year 6 outdoor learning sessions  are Wednesday 12th July (in the morning due 

to sports day) and 19th July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advance Dates 

Wednesday 12th July—Sports day (afternoon)  

Wednesday 19th July—reserve Sports day (afternoon)  

Thursday 20th July—leavers BBQ 5pm 

Friday 21st July - last day of term. End of Year and Leavers Service 1.30pm  

 

Friday 1st September INSET Day 

Monday 4th September Term starts  

Tuesday 5th September Reception Children start 

Tuesday 12th September Maths workshop for parents 2pm  

Thursday 21st September Individual Photos  

Tuesday 17th October Parent Workshop- supporting anxious children 

The Blue Letter: 30th June 2023  

 

 

 

Learning, Loving, Growing, 

Together with God. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Monday 3rd July  Fox Class PE 

Tuesday 4th July 
New Reception children and Parents 

visit 

Wednesday 5th July  
Fox Class PE 

 

Thursday 6th July  
Owl Class PE 

 

Friday 7th July  

Squirrel Class PE 
School Discos 

Squirrel Class 5pm-6pm 
Fox and Owl Class 6pm-7pm 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


http://www.boxgrove.w-

 Achievers  

Well done everyone for all the hard work you put into your learning, as well as showing our school values in the 

way you behave around school and in lessons.  

 

Outdoor learning  

So far this term we had chance to play with the water equipment from the loose parts set, build dens, paint 

rocks, make ‘potions’. We also made and ate fruit kebabs. - Lollie and Teddy 

 

 

 

 

Squirrel Class: Mary-Kate, Theon, Alice, Gigi, Albert, Hugo 

Fox Class:  Isla, Izy, Xanthe, Lucas, Elsie and Freddie 

Owl Class:  Emily, Gracie, Illia, Fletcher and Teddy  

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web

